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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ADOPT AN INTEGRATED REGIONAL WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN (IRWMP) 

In accordance with Section 10541 of the Water Code and Section 6066 of the Government Code, this 

notice serves to inform the public that a meeting will be held to consider adoption of the Yuba County 

Integrated Regional Water Management Plan (Yuba County-IRWMP). This meeting will be held on May 

5, 2015, at 1:00 p.m. at the Yuba County Government Center in the Marysville Conference Room at 915 

8th Street, Marysville, 95901.  The adoption meeting will be open to the public.  

The Yuba County Integrated Regional Water Management Plan (IRWMP) has been prepared consistent 

with the November 2012 Proposition 84 Regional Water Management Program Guidelines. The 

Guidelines were prepared by the State Department of Water Resources (DWR) under the provisions of 

the Proposition 84 Safe Drinking Water, Water Quality and Supply, Flood Control, River and Coastal 

Protection Bond Act of 2006.  

The IRWM Program is designed to encourage development of integrated regional strategies for 

management of water resources and to provide funding for implementation projects advanced by local 

stakeholders. The IRWMP document has been prepared over the last two years by a Regional Water 

Management Group consisting of representatives from local water management entities, public 

agencies, agricultural and conservation non-profit organizations, and Tribal interests, and has been 

reviewed during several rounds of public meetings. The Plan describes existing conditions in the 

watershed, identifies issues and conflicts associated with water management, presents goals and 

objectives for responding to identified issues, and presents projects developed by local stakeholders. 

The Plan also includes a focus on local Disadvantaged Communities to assist in meeting their critical 

water quality and water supply needs, as well as consideration of projects that support environmental 

quality in the watershed. 

For more information please contact:  

Katie Burdick, Project Manager 

Phone: 530-823-1310 

or via email: admin@burdico.net 

 

 


